
From: Admin, AEM
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Wednesday, October 20, 2021 2:46:00 PM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Chris

Last_Name :
Farkas

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
I am very opposed to the splitting of the town of Ramona in the redistricting. Ramona as a whole is very diversified
politically and we are a solid community that stands together and should not be divided to be pulled into other
districts looking to boost up their numbers during elections.
KEEP RAMONA WHOLE. There's been enough division in our country and our town sticks together

Submit :
Submit




